Dear Congressman Harris,

I am writing to request that you withdraw your name from the co-sponsor list for H.R. 620, the ADA Education and Reform Act.  
This bill is based on inaccuracies and misunderstandings.  Many people say that the bill is necessary because there have been too many frivolous lawsuits by unscrupulous lawyers.  This claim is based on media stories, not facts.  There is no need for this bill because State laws already exist to penalize lawyers who make false claims and bring suits to court that have no merit.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]People who sue businesses under Title III of the Americans with Disabilities Act cannot seek monetary damages, so there is no reason to go through the trouble of suing a business if there is no cause.  
Businesses are protected under Title III of the ADA because factors such as the size of the business and its financial resources are considered when determining what changes that business has to make to accommodate disabled citizens.  Therefore, there is no reason to enact this legislation.  Disabled citizens have the right to be protected as the ADA intended.  I look forward to your response.

Sincerely,
<your name>
<your address>
